Port Chester Obedience Training Club
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, January 31, 2023
A special meeting of the Board of Directors of the Port Chester Obedience Training Club was held virtually on Tuesday, January 31, 2023.  The meeting began at 7:02pm.
Present at the meeting were the following members and directors: 
Kathy Gregory, President
Barbara Shubinski, 1st Vice President
Bruce Sheffler, Treasurer
Deedie Domenicali, Recording Secretary
Sharon Ripps, Corresponding Secretary
Kathie Jochen, 2nd Vice President
Jeanne Meldrim, Director
George Berger, Director
The Treasurer presented his recommendation for the 2023 Budget.  There was discussion about the implications and rationale for the  proposal to raise prices.  A motion was made to approve the budget.  The motion was seconded and approved.
Respectfully submitted,
Deedie Domenicali, Recording Secretary

